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Greater Houston Retailers Charitable Foundation to Host 10th Annual  
Golf Tournament April 15 at Sweetwater Country Club  

Benefitting Families of First Responders Who Died in the Line of Duty;  
Individual and Team Slots Still Available 

  

HOUSTON, Texas (April 9, 2024) --  Greater Houston Retailers Charitable Foundation (GHRCF), the 
charitable organization founded by Greater Houston Retailers Association (GHRA), is hosting its 10th 
Annual GHRCF Golf Tournament on Monday, April 15. The tournament will attract almost 300 
participants who will play in foursomes at Sweetwater Country Club located at 4400 Palm Royale Blvd. 
in Sugar Land. Registration begins at 7 a.m. CT, with a shotgun start at 8 a.m. CT. Follow this link to 
register. 

Total capacity for this tournament is 288 players, and openings for 21 teams of four (84 player slots) are 
available as of now. The cost to participate is $300 per person or $1,200 per team of four. The 
registration fee covers breakfast, snacks, assorted beverages, and an awards luncheon. Funds raised 
through tournament proceeds benefit the families of first responders who have lost their lives in the 
line of duty.  

“Our fundraising goal is $200,000 this year. This tournament honors first responders who dedicate their 
lives to serving and protecting others. It helps us to advance our foundation’s mission of providing 
support to Houston area law enforcement officers, firefighters, and their families,” commented 


